
Response to the alert 119/2018 

With reference to the alert No 119/2018 created on the CoE Platform to promote the protection 
of journalism and safety of journalists, subsequently updated, entitled “Public Radio Journalist 
Sanctioned for Refusing to Broadcast Discriminatory Information” and concerning the journalist 
Ms. Dorota Nygren Poland would like to submit the following complementary information:  

On January 29, 2021 the Regional Court in Warsaw decided in the sentence No. XIV Pa 51/20 
after hearing the case brought by Ms Nygren against the Polish Radio Inc. (Polskie Radio S. A.) as 
a result of the defendant's appeal against the sentence of the District Court for the capital city 
Warsaw in Warsaw – VII Labor and Social Security Department dated November 8, 2019 (acts no. 
VII P 328/18) to change the judgment under appeal in its entirety and to dismiss the claim, 
adjudicating at the same time on the return of the rendered service and on the costs of the trial.  

 


